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Dear All, 
 
Re:  Covid – 19 – Head Office 
 
Further to our Public Notice 35/20 below, kindly note that with effect from Monday 15th June 
2020  our Head Office will be open for the processing of documentation on a daily basis from 
Monday to Friday between 0700hrs and 1530hrs. 
 
A number of Head Office personnel are still working from home but are contactable via the 
telephone numbers and email addresses listed in the same Public Notice no 35/20. 
 
Should you require further clarification, please do contact us. 
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